## UNATEGO CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION ADDENDUM MONDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2022 BUDGET WORKSHOP 6:00 P.M.

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 7:00 P.M.

UNATEGO MS/SR HIGH SCHOOL ROOM #93/ZOOM

## 4. ADMINISTRATIVE ACTION

- 4.19 Approve transportation request from Otsego Christian Academy (2.28.22 G3)
- 4.20 Accept Deborah Nolan's resignation for the purpose to retire as an English teacher (2.28.22 C5)

4.19

2.28.22 G3

RESOLVED: Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools that this Board does hereby approve transportation request from Otsego Christian Academy as presented.

4.20

2.28.22 C5

RESOLVED: Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools that this Board does hereby accept Deborah Nolan's resignation for the purpose to retire as an English teacher, effective June 30, 2022, as presented.

## Sheila Nolan

From:

Dawn Derr <dawn@neighborsinsurance.com,>

Sent:

Monday, February 28, 2022 9:45 AM

To:

Sheila Nolan Brian Trask

Cc: Subject:

Bus from OCA for 2022-2023 school year



BY:

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email has been received from an external source. Please use extra caution before opening attachments or following links.

I would like to request transportation for the following:

Parker Derr

(22/23 school year)

Request for transport from Otsego Christian Academy 353 Main Street Otego NY 13825

Please transport Parker in the afternoon only to our address at

**Thanks** 

## Dawn Derr

Commercial Lines Manager



288 State Highway 7 Sidney, NY 13838 5375 State Highway 7

mey, 141 15050

Oneonta, NY 13820

Phone (607) 563-9955

Fax (607) 433-0991

Please review us:

Please revie

Dr. David RIchards Unatego Central School 2641 State Highway 7 Otego, Ny 13825



Attention: Members of the The Board of Education

Dear Dr. Richards:

I hereby submit this letter of resignation effective June 30, 2022, for the purpose of retirement. I understand that this letter of resignation will become irrevocable when presented to the District Clerk by the Superintendent.

I have been honored to devote over twenty years of service to the Unatego School District, half as a school board member/president and half as a secondary English teacher. I thank the district for giving me the opportunity to do both. The decision to retire is not an easy one for me. I have had the privilege to work with many talented, supportive and genuine colleagues and with so many amazing and inquisitive students. I have always enjoyed coming to work and committing my time and efforts toward making Unatego a positive and nurturing place to receive a solid education.

I am looking forward to more time spent with my family and the chance to experience new endeavors. I also hope to be able to substitute on a regular basis so I can keep in touch with my colleagues and students.

Best wishes to all of you who are dedicated to Unatego.

I list C. Nolan

Sincerely,

Deborah C. Nolan